Summer Is Almost Here!

The teachers will be on vacation soon.

Now it’s your turn to be the teacher.

Together we can help your child see reading as fun and exciting.
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Tuesday, June 6 from 7:00 - 8:30 PM

in the

All Purpose Room at Goshen ES

· During the evening you will have an opportunity to sign-up for the public library’s summer reading program, entitled “Clue Into Reading.”
· You will receive a book to read aloud to your child as well as two books at your child’s reading level for him/her to read to you.

· We will meet two more times, once at the Gaithersburg Public Library in July and a second time in August for a celebration at Goshen.
· Please bring your child with you for an evening of reading FUN!

     Note: Public library card applications will be available.

Materials will be provided only for families that can attend the meeting.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please detach the bottom portion of this form and return it to your child’s teacher by Friday, June 2nd.

Parent’s Names: __________________________________

Child’s Name: ____________________________________

Child’s current grade level: ____________

We are planning to attend Goshen’s Family Reading Night.

We are unable to attend Goshen’s Reading Night.

Please join us as we kick off our


Goshen Family Reading Program





Refreshments will be provided.





Includes fun activities and prizes.








